

1001 Cedar Fork Road Henrico, VA 23223-2213 804-343-6550 fax 804-343-6514

August 14, 2017

Mrs. Sandra Mosley
President
Clarendon Farms Property Owners Assoc.
c/o Kirby & Associates, P.C.
4120 E. Parham Road – Suite B
Henrico, VA 23228

Dear Mrs. Mosley:

On behalf of Arthur Ashe Jr. Elementary School, thank you for your generous grant of \$500.00 to purchase books and school supplies.

Our teachers and staff work extremely hard to ensure that our students are given every opportunity to excel. Our Goal is to continue AAES' success by ensuring that every child will make exceptional progress, read on grade level, and have positive relationships with their teachers and peers and to know that failing is not an option.

Thank you for this partnership, we appreciate your kindness and support.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kecia O. Lipscomb

Principal